
Herculaneum High School’s New Softball Coach 
 
Herculaneum High School is excited to announce that Christal Brakhage will be 
the new softball coach this fall.  She played softball in college for Meramec and 
the University of Mississippi.  Brakhage gave pitching lessons at All Star Batting 
Cages, was the assistant coach at Herculaneum for three years was a head 
coach of another program for three years.  She is familiar with the Blackcat 
players.  Brakhage says,”I’ve	worked with the softball program this past year and 
they are a hard working, great group of student athletes.  I am looking forward to 
coaching them next year.”   
 
 

	
 
Brakhage will use the same twitter account for updates.   
Blackcat Softball@HerkyFastpitch 
 
	


